CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA

WWW.manitowoc.org

October 5, 2016

TO: Mayor and Common Council =
FROM: Board of Public Works
SUBJECT: Truck Storage Heating System Replacement at

Department of Public Works, WB-16-13

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

Board met to receive e-bids for Truck Storage Heating System Replacement at Dept. of Public
Works, Project WB-16-13. City Clerk reported having received two (2) e-bids. Same were opened

and accepted online through Quest, and they are as follows:

Bidder Bid Bond Amount
Manitowoc Heating Bid Bond $37,214.00
Schaus Roofing & Mechanical Contractors Bid Bond $37,877.00

(Clerk’s Note: Due to technical difficulties with the online bidding through Quest, Quest representative
brought bids up on their end, shared their screen with the Board and tumed over mouse control to the
Board, and the bids were revealed in that fashion).

Moved by Finance Director Steve Corbeille, seconded by Alderperson Kummer and
unanimously carried to refer the bids to the Director of Public Infrastructure for tabulation and
recommendation, subject to the review of the bid bond by the City Attorney. Ayes,6. Nays, none.

Very Truly Yours,

JENNIFER HUDON
Secretary Board of Public Works

JH:dan

Jennifer Hudon, MPA, City Clerk/Deputy Treasurer
CITY HALL - 900 Quay Street - Manitowoc, Wl 54220-4543
Phone (920) 686-6950 - Fax (920) 686-6959 - jhudon@manitowoc.org



